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Hello, 

 

My name is Wylie Stokes. I am the Outreach Director for Phoenix Wellness Center. 

Measure 110 funding has allowed Phoenix to grow our team of Recovery Mentors 

and reach many people who would not have otherwise gotten services. We are able 

to provide services to individuals who are uninsured or under insured. We are able to 

provide services to uninsured individuals who are currently incarcerated and not 

otherwise been seen. We have partnered with our local law enforcement and are 

able to respond immediately when law enforcement reaches out with individuals 

asking for help. 

I am apposed to the reallocation of measure 110 funding. I am myself am a person in 

long term recovery from substance abuse. I see daily how measure 110 funding is 

helping my community by expanding resources. HIPPA prevents me from giving 

client information , but I could give many examples of individuals whose lives have 

changed and by measure 110 and the positive impacts. 

I am open to speaking anytime on the issue.  

Thank you 


